
News from the Principal's desk
Dear Parents,  

We are at the end of the first full week of school! I hope and
pray that your child is having a good start to the school
year. If you have any concerns, please let us know! Our
teachers are working hard to check in with our students to
make sure they are doing well! We had our first Eagle
Gathering of the year on Monday. What a wonderful
blessing to have everyone gathered in Faith Chapel to start
off our week! We will be celebrating SNAPshots of the week,
Birthdays, and Baptismal Birthdays during this time
together, as well as get updates from Mr. Uffmann on sports
and Mr. Kevin about youth group events.

Thank you to all who came to our Back-to-School night on
Tuesday. It was a wonderful night full of fellowship and
learning about the upcoming year.

Thank you to Christy Trumble and all of the Lunch Recess
volunteers!  Your presence on campus is so important and we
thank you for making the time to be here.

Many blessings to you and your family as we begin this
school year. I pray you have a weekend full of relaxation as
we enjoy the long three-day weekend.     

In Christ, 
Christy Wood, Ed. D.

August 29, 2025On Eagle's Wings
Upcoming Events

September 1 - 
         - Labor Day - No school or PALS

September 4 - 
       - Minimum Day K-8
       - $5 Free Dress 
                - SJL Mission Farm 

September 18 - 
       - Picture Day 
          - K-4th
          - Preschool Blue & Yellow

September 19 - 
       - Picture Day
          - 5th - 8th
          - Preschool - Red & Green 

September 22 - 26 - 
       - Lutheran Schools Week

September 26 - 
      - Country Fair 3pm - 6pm 

Birthdays for the Week of September 2nd
Luca Montes   Ashlyn Broyles   Emma James   Finn Iverson   Vito Fradella   Thatcher Heydorff

Baptismal Birthdays for the Week of September 2nd
Sebastian Montes

SnapShots for the Week of September 2nd
Vito Fradella    Zoe Perkins    Connor Barry    Charlotte Lawrence    Florencia Soto    Addison Newman



 
St. John’s Lutheran School 

inviteyou to

 Dine andDonate with 

 

Tuesday, September 9th 
All day - both take out and dine in 

10:30AM – 9:30PM 
(No orders through 3rd party companies accepted) 

3900 Bel Aire Plaza D 
(Trader Joe’s Shopping Center) 

Please present this flyer and Super Duper Burgers will donate 
20% of all sales to support our school! 



Yearbook Corner
Thank you so much for your

contributions to our 2025-2026 St.
John’s Lutheran School Yearbook.

Through the generosity of the APT,
each student enrolled in our school
receives a hard covered yearbook in

June.

We need your help in securing photos.

If you have any pictures that you
would like to donate to our yearbook,

the link is:

https://photos.jostens.com/3CUJU4

Current pages being worked on
include:

First Day of School
Ice Cream Social
Field Dedication

Thank you for your help in making
this year’s yearbook one of the best

ever!

https://photos.jostens.com/3CUJU4


Welcome Families!
Thank You

SJL appreciates
you!

You make a
difference!

Thank you for welcoming new families
to SJL for the 25-26 school year!



Notification and parent meeting after 5th tardy.

Detention after the 7th tardy. 

After the 10th tardy for middle school, the student will be placed on
Attendance Probation and parents will be required to meet with

administration. 

$10.00 fine is imposed for each tardy after 10 tardies have been logged
per trimester.  

1-day suspension after the 12th tardy 

3-day suspension after the 14th tardy 

If any student received more than 15 
tardies in one trimester may be asked to withdraw from St. John’s.

NEW TARDY POLICY

Students will be considered tardy if they are not in their seats and ready
for the school day by 8:30 a.m. 

Students, accompanied by their parent or a note from the parent, will
need to report to the school office prior to going to class

Exceptions will be made for family emergencies or doctor appointments 

If a student has five or more tardies during the school year, they will not
be eligible for perfect attendance

Tardies are counted on a trimester basis



PARKING LOT PROCEDURE

North Parking Lot: 
Students attending preschool are to use the north parking lot.  This is to be used for drop off

and pick up.  No classes other than preschool are to use the north parking lot.

South Parking Lot: 
Students K-8 are to utilize this lot for morning drop off and afternoon pick up.  If you are
going to simply drop off your child, use the northernmost driveway, drive your car all the

way up by the bell tower, let your child (ren) out, and continue driving slowly out through the
center section.  Do not cut through the interior of the parking lot areas as people may be

using the crosswalks.  When picking up your child(ren) after school please use the following
guidelines.  If you are coming from the north, use the northern entrance to the parking lot to

pick up your child.  If you are coming from the south, use the southern entrance to pick up
your child.  Go to where the children are standing and the teachers on duty will direct your

child(ren) to your car.  After your child is securely seat belted proceed slowly down the center
row and exit turning RIGHT ONLY onto Linda Vista Avenue.  

Walking Children to Class
If you are going to walk your child(ren) to and/or from their classroom, please enter through
either the northern most or southern most driveway, park within the two interior sections of

the parking lot and have your child(ren) walk with you in the crosswalk!  Please do not run
and do not allow your children to walk outside the crosswalks.  Please follow all directions,
and abide by requests of the teachers on duty.  They have a heavy responsibility to ensure

safety for all students.

DO NOT park your car on Linda Vista Avenue between the church and school entrances! 
This blocks the view of those trying to exit out onto the street.

NEVER leave any small child unattended in your car while you are away.  This is looked at
as child endangerment and the school is required to notify the proper authorities.  

Please do not leave your car unattended while it is running.  

Please do not use cell phones while in line to pick up your child as this can be a dangerous
distraction and is now against the law.

All students not picked up by 3:15 p.m. will be checked into PALS and charged
appropriately.



NO TUESDAY HOT LUNCH FOR THE MONTH OF
AUGUST

HOT LUNCH WILL BEGIN ON SEPTEMBER 9
and

WILL BE SPONSORED BY THE BOY SCOUTS

PIZZA WILL BEGIN ON SEPTEMBER 11



Chapel Offerings

Right Now Media

Chapel Offerings for the months
of August and September are going to the 

St. John’s Mission Farm.  

The Mission Farm at St. John’s Lutheran Church was launched in
2009 with the mission to supply the Napa County Food Bank, county

residents and other charitable organizations with fresh, nutritious
produce that is locally and organically grown. 

You have a gift from St John's Lutheran Church and School
waiting for you. You are receiving free access to a huge,
streaming, online, access-on-any-device library of over

10,000 video Bible studies, leadership videos and kids shows.

To sum it up — it’s like the Netflix of Bible study videos. You will
have FREE access to thousands of video resources to help

you with parenting, marriage, discipleship and more.

With content for all ages and stages of life, additional family

members can set up their own accounts as well.

Just click this link to start watching right away -
https://app.rightnowmedia.org/join/sjlschool

Thanks from all of us at St John's Lutheran Church and School



VALID: 8/27 – 9/2/2025 CODE: 

Uniforms

Labor Day Savings!

25% Off Select School 

EXTRACREDIT

Receive 25% off select school uniform styles online or by phone (excludes buy more and save pricing, embroidery and monogramming, gift boxing, gift
cards, shipping, taxes, duties, Lands' End Business Outfitters purchases, and excluded items as marked). Discount will be applied at checkout. Free
Shipping is based on order total after promotional discount has been applied. This offer has no cash value. Promotional savings may be deducted from 
returns. 5-7 business day delivery to most addresses. Free standard shipping is valid on orders of $99 or more (after promotions and discounts are applied) 
shippedtoUS andCanada addressesonly. Offervalidthrough11:59 p.m. Central, September2nd, 2025. Not valid onpreviouspurchasesorwhen

landsend.com/ myschoo l | 1-

landsend.co/gme-t

800- 469-

started

2222

landsend/.commyschool



How Gift Card Fundraising Works

Gift card fundraising, also known as scrip fundraising, has
been the #1 fundraiser for nonprofit organizations across

the U.S. for more than 25 years.
Why? Because it’s easy and more convenient than selling
goods or recruiting volunteers. Earn simply by buying gift
cards to use for everyday purchases, instead of cash or

credit cards.

DOWNLOAD THE RAISERIGHT APP
ENROLLMENT CODE: 912E7L6F9161



Easy gifting with eGift cards

HOW TO GIFT THEM
Send an eGift card online

Save to print or send yourself

Tip: This is a great option for any last-minute gifting needs.

eGift cards are the convenient way to earn on all your gifting. They’re 
immediately sent to your account, so you don’t have to wait for them to arrive or
worry about any shipping delays.

1. Purchase an eGift card on RaiseRight.com or in the mobile app
2. Go to your Wallet
3. Select the eGift card you are gifting, then:

On RaiseRight.com, click the print icon or select File > Export as PDF to save it 
to print or attach to an email later

In the RaiseRight mobile app, tap Use Card and take a screenshot to print, text, 
or email as an attachment 

1. Select a brand and eGift card denomination, then check the box next to “Send as a gift 
by email”

2. Choose to send the eGift card instantly or schedule delivery for a future date

3. Enter the recipient’s contact information and add a personal message

4. Add the eGift card to your cart and checkout using your linked bank account or credit 
card as payment
5. The recipient will get an email with a link to view and print their eGift card 
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